From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 12:09 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Rachel

Last_Name :
Mason

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

Dear Commissioners, the Fallbrook Regional Health District respectfully requests that the communities of Bonsall, De
Luz, Fallbrook and Rainbow stay within the boundaries of District 5. Our community is deeply interconnected to the
North County, and District 5 in particular. These connections are vital for our how health care, social services, and many
other crucial systems are accessed by the community. To remove our community and attach it to District 2 would isolate
our residents from their areas of work, services, and recreation. Even though we are unincorporated communities we
strongly affiliate with our partner communities of North County, and thus request the we stay part of District 5 in the
upcoming redistricting conversation.

Submit :
Submit





